

Notley High School & Braintree Sixth Form



Headteacher: Miss M Ryan

31 January 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are just writing to tell you how proud we were of the conduct of all the students involved in Exam Week. Without exception, the students were focused, well behaved and took the situation seriously.

It was wonderful to walk around the school and see each of them working so industriously, both within the exam and throughout the revision periods. Most had come armed with notes and resources to revise from, and all found ways of using the time wisely to ensure they were as ready as they could be for the next exam. This was such an important part of exam week, and hopefully the students found the opportunity to practise different revision techniques useful.

As I'm sure your child will already have shared with you, students will be receiving raw scores and percentages back from their teachers from this point onwards. We will then be sharing with you and them their progress against either their flightpaths or target grades in a few weeks. For years 9, 12 and 13, it will be this side of the half term holidays, and for years 7, 8 and 10 this will be after half term.

Please do congratulate your child for what they have achieved in terms of their resilience and focus during this period.

Yours faithfully

Miss M Ryan

Headteacher

Mrs R Ketley

Assistant Headteacher

Notley High School & Braintree Sixth Form, Notley Road, Braintree, Essex CM7 1WY

† 01376 556300 e enauiries@notleyhiah.com www.notleyhiah.com















